
                        

 

Dear Parents & Families of Lindley Middle School, 

Welcome to an exciting new school year. The Lindley Middle School PTSA is a volunteer organization 

made up of parents/guardians, teachers and faculty staff members led by a board comprised of 6 

elected members. We have a tradition of promoting programs that enrich and excite our students, 

support the efforts of our parents and teachers and creates an environment that connects the home 

school and community.  

The membership fee is $10.00 for Parents. Online memberships are available at 

LindleyMS.memberhub.store.  A convenience fee will apply. There is also a form for cash/check 

payments. Additional PTSA membership benefits can be found at www.pta.org.  

As a non-profit organization, the PTSA depends on your charitable donations to carry out all programs 

and projects that enhance the lives of our students, families and community.  You will also have the 

opportunity to participate in our Annual Fundraising Drive called LMS Supporters, which is our major 

fundraising drive for the year.  All funds raised via memberships and donations will support the 

following programs: 

Academic and School Infrastructure:  

Curriculum and Software improvements; Technology Investments; Outdoor Eating Area; Outdoor 

Classroom Space; STEM/STEAM Resources; Carpet Cleaning, Fine Arts Equipment --- humanities 

enhancements and STEM proficiency, deploys technology and facilities upgrades. 

LMS Staff/Student Initiatives: 

Instructional grants for student enrichment across all grades/disciplines; Staff/Student  training and 

recognition; Guest speakers --- provides challenging and thought provoking activities, supports 

instructional environment 

School Spirit, Community and Communication: 

Sneak A Peek, Open House, International Night, Club Night, Field Day, Hearing & Vision Testing, Blood 

Drive, Health and Wellness, Student Clubs, Dances, STEM Awareness, Parent Engagement. 

This year our goal for membership is 100% participation. Remember, together we can be a powerful 

voice for our children.  

If you have any questions, or would like to support the PTSA financially or with in-kind donations contact 

us at lindleymsptsa@gmail.com.  

Have a wonderful school year! 

Lindley Middle School PTSA 

http://www.pta.org/
mailto:lindleymsptsa@gmail.com

